
This lovely short video shows how current river and beck habitats 
can be improved by allowing a river to return to its earlier routes 
and  reconnect with our lovely landscape to provide many 
ecological benefits while reducing flood dangers.

Jonny Grey, central to this work at Malham, is working with NAG 
and YDRT on the Nidd and its becks too!

https://www.wildtrout.org/news/malham-beck-project-video

